Hello,

We look forward to your school or group participating in The City of Laguna Beach's Meet the Bus Program. Below is some helpful information that will allow this trip to run as smooth as possible.

WHERE WE MEET

Our staff will be meeting your group in Heisler Park; specifically, where **Jasmine Street** and **Cliff Drive** intersect. This intersection is where you should direct your drivers to set as their destination.

ONCE ARRIVED

Once arrived, we will direct the group to an amphitheater which is a couple hundred yards away from the meeting point. There are public restrooms in the area.

WHERE SHOULD BUSES PARK DURING THE TRIP

Buses are welcome to park in the metered spots along Cliff Drive, Pacific Coast Highway or the Laguna Canyon Road (Near the Festival of the Arts); however, parking meters must be paid for each spot being occupied by the bus.

Safety Tips:

- 1. Wear closed toed shoes.
- 2. Be aware of the ocean. Never turn your back on large waves and know the times and heights of incoming tides.
- 3. No running across rocks or mussel beds.
- 4. Notify a lifeguard or call 911 if you see someone in danger of washing off the rocks or witness a medical aid.
- 5. Never jump in to rescue a student or an assistant. Call a lifeguard!
- 6. Use sunscreen and wear sun protective clothing (hat, long sleeve shirt) whenever possible.
- 7. Be careful not to become dehydrated drink plenty of water.

Heisler Park Meeting Location:

